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Face-to-Face Meeting Notes 
 
Committee​ ​Chair:  Holly Porter 
Committee Members present: Carrie Dewaters, Manissa Featherstone, Megan Fiore, Christina 
Mendoza, Elizabeth Skelton, Cynthia Valdez, Angela Valdez 

 
Day One: May 19, 2017 
AM Focus: The English language proficiency committee discussed the overall purpose and 
context of the standards review and revision work, such as: processes, timelines, and 
guidelines.  The committee also conducted a formal vote and review of current Colorado 
English Language Proficiency (CELP) Standards and supporting resources.  The committee: 

● Received an introduction of the working protocol for the revision process. 
● Decided on working agreements for the process. 
● Conducted a formal vote of CELP continuance of standards.  The committee 

unanimously voted to continue the CELP Standards and revise the implementation of 
the CELP for Colorado. 

● Reviewed and discussed the WiDA Standards 
● Reviewed and discussed the CELP survey results 
● Organized and discussed talking points around the survey results 

 
PM Focus: The English Language Proficiency committee shared resources to help support the 
implementation of the CELP standards.  The committee: 

● conducted a resources sharing workshop and discussed and organized all resources. 
 

June Meeting Next Steps 

For the next meeting of the English Language Proficiency committee on June 16th, committee 
members will: 

● Organize existing resources. 
● Bring additional resources. 
● Organize and discuss training and support for implementation of the CELP standards. 
● Have Culturally and Linguistically Diverse (CLD) competencies for teachers to bring back 

 



 
 

to stakeholders. 

 


